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 			NOTICE TO CONNECT

Dear Valued Customer:

The Board of the Hanover Township Sewer Authority (the “Authority”) welcomes you as a new customer in the Phase 2 Sewer Project.

The Authority’s sanitary sewer system (the “System”) is now complete and ready for you to connect.  

You have sixty (60) days from November 24, 2012 to connect to the System and begin using the System. 

YOU MUST BE CONNECTED TO THE SYSTEM BY  JANUARY 23, 2013.

We will begin billing you for sewer service effective January 23, 2013, whether or not you are connected to the System.  The first bill will be sent during the last week of February 2013.  

All customers need to come to the Authority Office to pick up the Inspection Requirements Notice to Connect Packet.  Our office is located at #1107 #B Steubenville Pike, Burgettstown, PA 15021. 

The fees are as follow:        Application Fee - $100.00 (Residential). 
			           Application Fee - $150.00 (Non-Residential).
			           Tap Fee - $3,500.00, if paid by January 23, 2013.
			           Tap Fee - $4,000.00, if paid after January 23, 2013.

Our Office hours, until December 31, 2012, are as follows:

	Monday – Wednesday 		   	8:30 AM to 7:00 PM 
	Tuesday – Thursday – Friday               	8:30 AM to 5:00 PM 
	Saturday 				8:30 AM to 1:00 PM. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Authority Office at (724) 414-5024.  

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Hanover Township Sewer Authority Board
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